
The Municipality of the County of Victoria is exploring resident’s desire to have dog parks 
available in Victoria County.  Victoria County Council has requested a survey to gauge 
resident’s interest.  Please take a few minutes to complete the survey below and return by 
May 20th, 2024. You can email the completed survey and to our Community Development 
Coordinator, Colleen Whelan-Smith, at colleen.whelan-smith@victoriacounty.ca or return by 
mail or drop-off in person to: Municipal Building, 495 Chebucto St., Baddeck, NS B0E 1B0 
 

Dog Park Survey

Q1: Do you own a dog or are thinking of getting a dog? Choose one.

Q3: Would you be interested in the Municipality of the County of Victoria developing a dog 
park?

Q2: If you currently own a dog, where do you exercise your dog? Write your response below.

Q4: If you would in interested in Victoria County establishing a dog park, where do you 
think the dog park should located? Write your response below.

Q5: How close would the dog park need to be for you to use it? 

Do you have any additional comments?

Yes, I own a dog. No, I don’t own a dog. I do not currently own a dog 
but might in the future.

Yes No

Within walking distance.

Within 5 kilometers.

Within 10 kilometers.

Over 10 kilometers.

Over 50 kilomteres 
and above
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